
 

HARC General Membership Meeting Minutes for November 2022 

November 7, 2022 (A Monday meeting!) 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:32pm by Tom KC8UER. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

observed. 

 

Total Attendance: 18 

September’s Secretary Report was accepted as read. 

 

November Treasurers report 2022 

General: $4,877.22 

Membership: $677.46 

Total: $5,525.18 

Treasurer’s Report was accepted as read. 

 

Announcements & Upcoming Events: 

There will be a General in a Day Session on Saturday November 12th. This will begin at 1pm and 

a VE Test Session will follow at 6pm and take place at the Chick-Owa Sportsman’s Club. 

The next Ham in a Day Session will be on Saturday December 10th. This will take place 1pm at 

the Chick-Owa Sportsman’s Club. A VE Test Session will follow at 6pm. 

The next E.A.T Meeting will be on Monday, November 21  at 6:30pm at the Herrick District 

Library in the first-floor meeting room. Anyone is welcome to come. Future meetings will 

partner with GroundWorks at Herrick in January and February 2023. 

On Wednesday November 9th the Herrick District Library will host a Maker Labs: Learn How to 

Solder event. This event goes from 5:30 – 7:30pm. Registration is required.  

 

 

 



The 2m Net of the Holland Amateur Radio Club is held each Monday at 7:30pm on the 147.060 

(94.8Hz offset) repeater. All amateur radio enthusiasts are welcome to join the net. Feel free to 

reach out to Club President Tom, KC8UER to be a net control. Please check in and join the fun! 

. 

The HARC TGIF Net has moved and will now be held on the first Friday of every month at 7pm 

on the 147.060 MHz (94.8Hz) repeater. 

Always looking for Net control operators. 

Phil, K8PVH will be net control for the Monday night net once a month, with emphasis on OCEC.  

 

Old Business: 

Tom, K8TB mentioned that the membership committee has sent out 21 cards to amateurs in Ottawa 

County with regard to their licenses expiring.  

 

New Business: 

Winter FD in January is coming up., Jan 27th to the 29th. Cabins have been reserved.  

Kim, N8KAL asked about the clubs “Post-Festivus Festivus Party”. Tom, K8TB mentioned he will reserve 

the room at the Pizza Ranch on 16th for January 17th at 6:00 PM.  

 

Other:  

Tom, KC8UER then had introductions, and presented this evenings program, “Ribbit” software, for text 

transmission via acoustical coupling.  

 

Meeting ended at 7:42 PM,  

Respectfully submitted by Tom Bosscher, K8TB 

 


